
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 5/27/2014 8:03:05 AM
To: Lee, Audrey (audrey.lee@cpuc.ca.gov) (audrey.lee@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Year-end trueup bill for solar customers 

Audrey -

I got your message, and I’ve asked Anu to give you a call and explain it to you - it 
seems very arcane to me as well.

Take care!

yours

sid

SB GT&S 0315841
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